Tantallon Junior Elementary March 2025

March Newsletter

Welcome to March!
For a short month, February was packed with lots of wonderful
learning opportunities. Students were happy to mark the 100th
day of school meaning we have passed the halfway mark of the
school year! Keonte Beals performed. He is an author, singer and
storyteller from North Preston. Please check out his website to
learn more._https: / /www.keontebeals.com /

Now it’s on to March. A fun and busy time of year with March
break as well as a reporting period for teachers. Please take note
of important dates coming up this month and upcoming parent-

teacher interviews in early April. On behalf of the whole staff of

Tantallon Junior, we wish you a safe and fun MarchsBreak.
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MARCH
Feb 28-March 29 - Ramadan
March 7th - Assessment and
Evaluation Day - No School
March 9th - Spring Forward time
change
March 10th- 15th - MARCH BREAK
March 28th- Popcorn Day
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Dates to remember

APRIL
April 2nd- Parent Teacher 4:30-6:30

April 3rd -Teacher Professional Practice
Day and Parent-Teacher Conferences 1:00-
3:00pm - No School for Students

Apr 18th - Good Friday - No school

April 21st- Easter Monday- No School
April 25th- Popcorn Day

April 29th- SAC meeting

April 30th- PD day- No School for
Students

Mark these important HRCE dates on your calendar!

NO CLASSES

ent & Evaluation Day
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NO CLASSES

March Break
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Breakfast program

Did you know we have a breakfast program? It has looked differently

each year and we try to perfect it by having it run efficiently while

having it be a healthy start in the morning for our students. They

can all enjoy a choice of dairy, fruit or grain products every

morning.



Whether it's planting a garden, cooking with family, or
enjoying a meal with friends, food provides opportunities
for building social connections that can support improved

feelings of belonging and overall well-being.
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A few bus safety reminders

for all riders:

* Please respect and listen
to the driver and avoid
distracting them.

Please keep noise levels to

a minimum.

* Do not stand or move
seats while the bus is in
mation.

» Never put your hands,
arms, feet or head out of

permission before yvou
open the bus window
+« Do not throw anyt

hing
inside the bus or out of
the windows.

* Keep the aisle clear at all
times when the bus is in

motion.
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March Break

On behalf of all the staff at
Tantallon Junior Elementary, we would
like to wish you and our students a
safe and happy March break.

See all on Monday, March 17th.




